
 

Off-Campus Privileges for Grade 12 Students 
 

Grade 12 students will be allowed off-campus privileges starting October 31. Grade 12 

parents have already indicated that they will permit early departure from campus in each 

student’s re-enrolment forms for Grade 12. 

 

As in previous years, Grade 12 students can take advantage of the Off-Campus Privileges 

following the Autumn Break. 

 

These privileges are limited to periods 8 and 9 only, provided students have no classes 

for the remainder of the day and have study hall periods assigned. All students are still 

required to attend their homeroom morning check-in periods for attendance in the 

morning. 

 

As it is a “privilege,” this is limited to students who have good attendance and are 

achieving an acceptable level of achievement as well as demonstrating solid effort in all 

their classes. As such, this privilege is granted at the discretion of the Secondary Principal 

and High School Vice-Principal, who will consult with teachers about student achievement 

and effort in each of their classes throughout the school year. Students who leave early 

are required to take an ‘exist slip’ in the MS/HS Office on the 3rd floor. ‘Exit slip’ should be 

handed into the security guards on their way out of the front gates of the school. After 

handing the Exist slip into the security guards, they will need to tap out their Student ID 

card to sign out. 

 

Please note, any student who fails to follow these procedures will have his/her privileges 

revoked. Privileges will also be reviewed if concerns are raised about a student’s 
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attendance, academic performance or progress with the Global Citizen Certificate as 

well as CAS requirements (for those students pursuing the full IB Diploma). 
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